
 

 
 
February 24, 2016 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor 
Three Empire Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
RE:  CASE 14-M-0094 – Order Authorizing the Clean Energy Fund Framework 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
On February 16, 2016, Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid (the “Company”) filed 
an updated tariff leaf and a Statement of System Benefits Charge No. 17 to become effective on March 1, 
2016 in accordance with the New York Public Service Commission’s Order Authorizing the Clean 
Energy Fund Framework (“Order”) issued January 21, 2016 in the above-referenced case. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to further revise the statement to correct an error in the calculation of the 
Calendar Year 2015 reconciliation surcharge/credit.   The Company is filing: 
 

  Statement of System Benefits Charge No. 18 
   To Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 219-GAS  
   Effective:  March 1, 2016. 
 
Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (929) 324-4580 or at 
Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com. 
 

Sincerely,   
 
/s/ Dawn Herrity 
 

      Dawn Herrity 
      Principal Program Manager 
      Regulation & Pricing 

Dawn Herrity 
Principal Program Manager 
Regulation & Pricing 
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